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Wednesday, 5th June 2024 
 

Reception trip - Shoebury East Beach 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey this half term ‘Under the Sea/At the Seaside’, we will be taking the 
children to Shoebury East Beach.  
 
They will spend the day learning and exploring the seaside, collecting shells, paddling in the sea, 
building sandcastles, and finishing the day off with an ice cream treat. They will also be given the 
opportunity to explore the grass play area where we will play team games e.g., ball games, 
parachute.  
 
Details are as follows: 
Date:   Tuesday 25th June – Hazel Class  
  Tuesday 2nd July – Willow Class 
  Friday 12th July – Holly Class  
   
Place:   Shoebury East Beach, Shoeburyness, Southend -on- Sea SS3 9SG    
 
Travel:   School minibus 
 
Cost:  A contribution of £3 is needed to cover the cost of the trip. In the event there are 

not enough contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.  
 
The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood is advised in the event of rainy 
weather. 
 
Please use the QR code below to indicate whether your child will need a school packed lunch or if 
you will send them with a packed lunch from home. Please also sign into Arbor to give permission 
and to make the payment.  
 

   Willow 

 

      Holly 

 

      Hazel 

 

 
If you can support this visit as a parent volunteer, please speak to your child’s class teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Reception Team 


